
T H E D E P A R T M E N T O F 

T R A D E A N D C O M M E R C E 
C A N A D A 

IN REPLY R E F E R TO F I L E No. 19484 O T T A W A January 15th, 19 38 

Dear Sir 

Wi th further reference 
to Major Parmelee's letter of the 8th of 
December, in connection with the International 
Automobile and Motorcycle Exposition, Berlin, 
from February 18th to March 6th, 1938, I regret 
to advise that I have today received a letter 
from the Canadian Manufacturers' Association 
stating that the Association has canvassed 
members who might be interested, but have not 
been able to locate any who have expressed an 
intention to participate, especially as the time 
is very short. 

Yours very truly, 

Acting Deputy Minister, 

Dr. Anton Wagner, 
Commercial Attache, 
German Consulate General, 
317 Keefer Building, 
Montreal, P.Q. 


